
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
DATE:  February 17, 2021 
 
FROM: Matney M. Ellis 
  Procurement Director 
 
TO:  Board of County Commissioners 
 
SUBJECT: Assignment and Assumption Agreement 
 
 
At the Board of County Commission meeting of October 16, 2017, the Board of County 
Commissioners on behalf of the Tulsa County Parks Department approved and executed 
an agreement with Howell & Vancuren, Inc. for architectural services related to the 
Chandler Park Improvement project, CMF# 242959. 
 
Submitted for your approval and execution is the attached Assignment and Assumption 
Agreement between Howell & Vancuren, Inc. (the “Assignor”) and Wallace Engineering-
Structural Consultants, Inc. (the “Assignee”) in which Tulsa County would consent to 
the transfer of all remaining rights and obligations of the above-referenced original 
agreement from the Assignor to the Assignee as further described in the attached. 
 
This agreement is respectfully submitted for your approval and execution. 
 
 
MME / mlb 
 
 
SUBMITTED FOR: The February 22, 2021 BOCC meeting agenda. 
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James G. Rea Digitally signed by James G. Rea 
Date: 2021.02.17 15:04:28 -06'00'

walexander
Stan Sallee Signature
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